
This is a real short issue of the Sitrep!   

The Putnam County Veterans Museum is being renovated and displays are being reorganized and catalogued 

and we would like to credit the donor.  

If you have donated any items to this museum please let us know so we can achieve this. Please email                         

Steve.seid @putnamcountyny.gov  

 

Last months issue had an article about PVT Beer who was killed in  

action during World War 2.  We are currently researching this American Hero.  Please contact 

Tanya.Pennella@ putnamcountyny.gov 

If you have information about Pvt. Beer. 

 

Thanks.  



Donald b. smith government campus 

110 old route 6, bldg. #3 

Carmel NY 10512 

Monday—Friday 9-5 

Call for appointment   

845-808-1620 

  

  

Karl Rohde, Director 

Art Hanley, deputy director 

Tanya Pennella, Deputy Director 
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